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Date: 08 May 2022 19:58:29

Dear sirs,

I wish to object to the request made by sunnica to delay in starting planning proceedings.

The changes proposed simply confirms my view that the whole process of completeness of
the application has been inadequate and not thought through.

Throughout the process so far, the applicant has failed to provide fully worked out plans in
its application.

The concerns raised by residents have not been addressed. They simply indicate that they
will be resolved in the future e.g. the lack of information regarding how any fire at the
battery storage facility would be addressed. I have no confidence that sunnica have or will
address such concerns.

This latest request to delay for a few months so they can discuss feasibility options with
the national grid, simply confirms my view that the application submitted is not fully
complete and poorly thought through.

In my opinion, the planning process should be halted not simply delayed.

This is especially important on such a large scale infrastructure project.

Regards
Anthony Bowser





